
1304 Rhode Island St. #2 
Lawrence, KS 66044 

 
 
March 25, 2021 
 
Dear Congressional Representatives in the Kansas House, 
 
I write in strong support of House Bill 2425, as it is important for student voices to be 
represented and have voting power. 
 
The Kansas Board of Regents, like other governing and advising boards of universities would 
benefit from student representation, as students are the most significantly impacted by the 
decisions made by the KBOR. 
 
Within committees of staff and faculty on campus, there is often a student included 
(including hiring, advising, etc.) as it goes without question that anyone serving a university 
must be serving student needs and futures as well. 
 
Please accept this testimony in support of House Bill 2425. 
 
 
 
Emily Ryan 


